
Goodbye To Simon’s Pants On
The Ground
And congratulations to Lee DeWyze from Mt. Prospect, Illinois.
 Even if Crystal had not been from our neck of the woods,
being talked about continuously on the 4 local stations, I
would definitely think that she was the clear front-runner.
 From what I have seen of American Idol this year, the paint
salesman has grown by leaps and bounds and deserves to be
crowned.  But why, oh why do we need two hours of it.  We had
the good, the bad, and the ugly.  Some of the performances by
the top 12 were good… others not so good (Siobhan), and others
were downright UUUUUGLY!  (I was almost afraid that one of the
myriad of guest performers was going to have another wardrobe
malfunction).

Taking second place to the anticipation of the announcement
was the farewell to Simon Cowell.  I’m not totally convinced
that the show will be the juggernaut it is without him.  I
don’t think it is now after nine years.  Video tributes, a
hilarious segment by Ricky Gervais, and the inevitable return
of Paula Abdul all ate time up.  I think it will all come down
to who the new person at the table will be as to how it will
fare.

My favorite part of the evening:  THE YANKEES WIN!  About
time.  The win TWICE.  The suspended game from yesterday and
today’s scheduled game at Target Field against the Twins.
 Plus (and I can’t believe I’m saying this) but kudos to the
Red Sox for sweeping the Tampa Bay Rays which inches the
Bombers closer to that first place AL East lead.

Plus, the Pants on the Ground rendition featuring Season 3
standout William Hung was priceless.  Congrats, Lee!  And
THAHHHHHHH YANKEES WIN!
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